
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have had a busy week in school so far, the children have enjoyed    
taking part in their after school clubs, which has been lovely to see.  
We do have some cases of COVID in our school community at the               
moment, please do not send your child into school if they display any 
symptoms. Hopefully things will settle down in the next few weeks,  
however in the meantime and in order to support us as a school, please 
continue to test at home on a regular basis and inform us of any positive 
cases. I hope that you have a good weekend.  
With Best Wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  
 
After School Clubs  
We  offer a wide range of After School Clubs to all 
year groups, including  football, cooking and well               
being. We have a few spaces left in a few of the 
clubs, please ask at the school office for more            
information.  
 
School Uniform  
As a polite reminder P.E. kits must be a navy zip through hoodie and jog-
ging bottoms, Asda currently have 20% off school zip 
through hoodies.  
All children should have hair tied back and earrings 
should be a plain small stud. If you are facing financial 
difficulty purchasing school uniform please contact the 
school office in confidence.  
 
Nursery Places 2022– 2023  
If you require a Nursery place for the coming academic year, please fill in 
an application form available from school as soon as possible.  
 
Chinese New Year  
I am sure that we are all looking forward to Year Two 
leading our Worship tomorrow, celebrating the Chinese 
New Year.  
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The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

90% 97% 92% 

92% 92% 99% 90% 

YN Macie Anne Wood 

YR Isata Janneh 

Y1 Eloise Wakelam 

Y2 Alfie Fox 

Y3 Harrison Griffin 

Y4 Charlie Geddes 

Y5 April Pratt 

Y6 Ruby Ockold 

Principal Awards  

90%

28th January  Year 2 Class Worship 

7th February History Theme Week 

11th February Year 4 Class Worship 

18th February School closes for half term 

28th February School re-opens 

3rd March  World Book Day  

8th March Safer Internet Day 

14th March Science Week begins 

18th March Year 3 Class Worship 

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations 
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

8th July Reception Class Worship 

22nd July School closes for the Summer 
holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Thomas Murphy Harrison Griffin 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 


